
 
March 2025 
 

Dear families 

 

We will be holding Eid parties on Wednesday 2 April and students can wear non-uniform. A suggested contribution 
of £1 will go towards a donation to Islamic Relief. Contributions can also be made directly online via 
https://www.islamic-relief.org.uk/. It is vital that, in a diverse community, we celebrate our differences and 
appreciate each other’s experiences. Indeed, the emphasis on our common experience, yet acceptance of and 
positivity about our differences, is one of the things that we are so proud of in our school community. May I take this 
opportunity to say that we hope all of our Muslim families have a wonderful Eid.  

 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs Morrissey 
Head of School 
 


